
	

Mrs. Cundiff’s Newsletter 
Week of November 7th 

Additional 
Information 
We	will	be	going	ice	skating	
on	Tuesday,	Nov.	15th	at	
10:15.		I	need	a	sign	
permission	slip	returned	
tomorrow	please.		If	you	
would	like	to	join	us	you	
can	attend	for	free.		Please	
let	me	know	if	you	are	
coming.	

This Week 
We have been talking 

about Historical 
Fiction and 

sequencing stories 
this week.  We have 

also continued to 
work on 

multiplication and 
using it to solve 

problems. 
 
	

Upcoming Events 
-Veteran’s Assembly is November 11th at 

8:00 in the gym.  Wear a red, white, or blue 
shirt. 

-Ice Skating is Tuesday, November 15th at 
10:15 

-Enrichment Cluster Showcase is December 
16th 


